








Traffic. Again, the scope of this business will not limit it to 2 non-resident employees, 4 pickups and
a forklift. That is a stretch of the imagination. This will also require materials in and out. This will be
heavy equipment being used for this. Their driveway and yard are inadequate for a tractor-trailer to
turn into their yard and be able to turn around. This would mean that anything over a 5-ton truck, and
even then, it’s questionable as to whether there would be space for them to turn around in the yard,
would have to back in off the road (274" Ave). This now creates traffic safety. Trucks would have to
have someone flagging traffic. Also, would the municipality be monitoring the weights of these trucks
when the road bans come in?

Taxes. With the nature of the business being industrial, and our homes in the area all residential, how
this affect our taxes? The road will likely need more maintenance, and we don’t feel that additional
road work and cost of such should affect all of us.

In closure, it's clear that they are looking to locate their business out of Calgary into a country setting
clearly for tax purposes. This is far from the proposed home based business criteria, but this

magnitude of business would be better suited to the industrial parks of Aldersyde, Okotoks or High
River rather than a quaint acreage setting.

We appreciate your consideration in this appeal request.

Kind regards,
Kerry & Christine Hagel.





